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MultiFamily Zoning Amendments

From eyvye <liphvye@gmail.com>
Date Sun 3/2/2025 10:08 PM
To PLANNING COMMISSION <planningcommission@ci.capitola.ca.us>

Our city desperately needs more housing. Please support any changes to multifamily zoning which
allow for greater density and more housing.
Thank you,
Felix Vayssieres


